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Denise’s Note 


Hello All! 
I hope you all had a sweet Valentine’s Day.  We have a lot to talk about.  As many of you know, we have a bill into the legislature LD 886, to increase the reimbursement rate for home care.  This bill was unanimously voted on last week and  is expected to Pass by the DHHS committee members.  Now, the bill is going to the appropriations committee, where members of the appropriations committee will vote either to fund it or not.  If you would like to see the bill, you can access it from this link:  
http://legislature.maine.gov/  
I have talked with many of you about advocacy and how important it is to reach out to legislatures in support of this bill.  We will know in the spring if this bill will get funded. So, stay tuned.  I have an open door policy for any questions you might have, either about this bill or anything else.  I love to have you come by and say hi. It’s always nice seeing you and catching up with you!  I look forward to seeing you!
Think Spring!
~Denise
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February is finally here! That means we are in the home stretch of winter and hopefully Punxsutawney Phil was correct! I am sure I am not the only one hoping for an early spring!
We have been very busy in the office getting to know all the employees and your schedules. We have been trying to make a perfect match happen for all of the clients along with all of you caregivers. 
We would like to say Happy Birthday to our February babies; Heidi Sanborn, Diane Bickford, Karen Madore, and Joanna Traussi. 










Upcoming Events
Blood Pressure Clinic: We will be doing a FREE blood pressure screening at Hannaford in Skowhegan from 2 to 4 pm on March 4th. There will be free blood pressure screenings by a registered nurse! Job Fair: February 26th at the Augusta Career Center from 2 pm to 5 pm. This is a great chance to refer friends and family! 

[image: C:\Users\Brienne\AppData\Local\Microsoft\Windows\Temporary Internet Files\Content.IE5\ZQC5ZSFD\MC900343897[1].wmf]We would like to welcome our newest PSS staff. We look forward to your employment with us!



[bookmark: _GoBack]We also would like to welcome back some team members who have decided to join us again! We are very happy to have you back.
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Darlene Peters-PSS
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Travis Moulton-PSS
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Brooke Bennett-PSS
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Derek Cookson-PSS
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Cindy Denico-PSS
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Judith Cook-PSS
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Judith Hannum-PSS
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Jessica Smart-PSS
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Diana Hansen-PSS
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Briana Pomerleau-PSS
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Ashely Lewis-PSS 
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Jessica Thibodeau-PSS
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Catherin Taylor-PSS
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Gabriel Esposito-PSS
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Victoria Cohen-PSS 
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